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 Newsletter 8 

Friday 13th January 2023   

https://cleevepriorprimaryschool.com

 The Wonderdome  

On Wednesday this week, the Wonderdome filled the entire hall for a morning of space facts 

and entertainment. Ten of our Stay & Play families were the first to enjoy the experience 

before Oak Class had their moment of enlightenment. Willow Class were the last, the 

squeals of awe & excitement could be heard throughout the school.  Hopefully this is the 

first of many new experiences for our children. 

On Tuesday 10th January, Oak Class had the opportunity to visit 

Worcester Central Mosque. They had a tour given by the Imam, learnt 

about how Muslims worship in a mosque and had the chance to ask 

their own questions about Islam. The children’s behaviour was 

impeccable and Imam was impressed with their knowledge of Islam. 

Whole school attendance  

92.42% 

Fact: Children who have persistently poor attendance can suffer more 

commonly from friendship issues and find it harder to build lasting 

relationships  

https://cleevepriorprimaryschool.com/


 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 
 

Wednesday 18th January – Swimming begins for Oak Class  
Thursday 19th January – Flu vaccinations (for those who missed the last one) 

Thursday 26th January – Rags2Riches collection 
Friday 27th January – Big Breakfast & Achievement Assembly 
Tuesday 31st January – EYFS Journal Share 11.30am & 2.30pm 

 
 
 
  
 
 
 

Swimming lessons are due to start on Wednesday 18th January for our Oak Class 

children at Evesham Leisure. Children should come to school in school uniform and 

bring a bag with a named costume or shorts and a named towel. If you require your 

child/ren to wear goggles please let us know in writing if you haven’t done so already. 

 

Class Letters for both Willow & Oak Class 

have been posted on the school website so 

parents and carers can read all about the 

children’s learning for this term.   

Get Fit Coaching  

From Monday 16th January, our PE will be 

provided by Get Fit Coaching. A coach will be 

leading Willow Class on Mondays & Oak 

Class on Tuesdays.  They will also be 

providing afterschool clubs on Mondays & 

Tuesdays. We will send out more 

information on Dojo in the coming days. 

Big Breakfast  

The PTA will be holding the next Big 

Breakfast on Friday 27th January from 8am 

until Achievement Assembly in the school 

hall.  Letters will be sent home with menu 

choices next week.  

Rags2Riches   

Our next Rags2Riches collection will be on 

Thursday 26th January. Please send in your 

unwanted clothes in bags to the school office 

by 9am on the morning of the collection.  

 

 

 


